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Walnut Township Public Hearing 

May 19, 2015 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM.  Trustees William Yates, Doug Leith and Terry 

Horn were present.   

The sole purpose of this meeting is to review Resolution 08-15 to make changes to the 

Zoning Map by adding the Park Districts. 

There will be no decision or vote on the part of the Trustees during the Public Hearing. 

The copy of the suggested amendments was available for review. 

Trustee Yates administered the oath to Kevin Clouse. 

Kevin Clouse stated that reason for the change was to define what can be done in park 

areas that will be consistent with the zoning throughout the township. 

 

At 7:32 PM, with no else wishing to speak, the hearing was closed. 

 

Lynn Kraner, Fiscal Officer 

 

William Yates, Chairman  Terry Horn   Doug Leith 

 

 

 


